Lieut. Colonel R. L. Markley, Special Service Office, U. S. Disciplinary Barracks, Ft. Leavenworth, Kansas.

Dear Red:

What a delight to hear from you, and how welcome you and Captain Spencer and your friends will be any time you care to visit the University of Kansas. We will have the "Annie Oakleys" ready and waiting for youk sir.

And we will be tickled to death to show you our obstacle course, but I think we can show you something more interesting than ours because the Navy has a set-up in under the stadium that is tops. We are at your service at any and all times.

I am emclosing a basketball schedule, so any time you would like to come please feel free to do so. We are also playing in Kansas City this Saturday night, the 16th, in Municipal Auditorium - a trip-header against the North American Bombers, Rosecrans Field Flyers, and Camp Crowder. And then we play the Olathe Clippers and the Great Lakes in a double-header series on the 29th and 30th of January. Just let me know, and we will see that you get the green light.

With all good wishes, I em

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.